
 

        Dear Parents and Carers 09.05.2022  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

This week we will be reading/singing ‘The Animal Boogie’, by 
Debbie Harter. This story can be read or sung, and offers op-
portunities to identify rhyming strings throughout. In adult-
led sessions, children will be creating their  own dances,  cre-
ating their own rhyming strings, and learning about animal 
habitats. This ties in nicely with our work of the week, which 
is ‘jungle’. During free flow, ‘The Animal Boogie’ will underpin 
indoor and outdoor activities. Child-led provision will see this 
texts inspire a range of engaging multisensory activities! 
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With the warmer weather approaching, please ensure children have suncream applied before ses-
sions and that your child has a sunhat in their bags.  @RobsackN 

Rhyme of the Week– ‘At the Zoo we 
saw…’ (see below) 
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On Thursday 26thMay 2022 (our final day of Term Five), we will be celebrating the 
Queen’s Royal Jubilee. At Nursery, we will be taking part in a range of activities such as 
crafts, drama, arts, dancing and many more. All children (and staff!) are strongly encour-
aged to dress up as royalty, or in  patriotic colours of white, red and blue. In addition to 
this, we  are asking for any donations of jubilee themed celebration biscuits, cakes, 
snacks, scones or platinum puddings, for Nursery’s afternoon tea 






